
NORTH MAC COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #34 

 

Finance Committee 

South Campus Board Room 

August 7, 2013 

6:30 P.M. 

 

 

Minutes 
 

Members Present:  Farley Cole, Charlie Handy, Robyn Hays 

Others Present: Marica Cullen 

 

Vice President Handy called the meeting to order at 6:31 p.m.   

 

The superintendent shared information regarding the preliminary budget 

planning for FY14 and a draft report from the district auditors from the 

June 30, 2013 audit. 

 

The superintendent presented an estimate of FY14 revenues and major 

expenditures.  

 

 

There was discussion regarding the type of presentation for the public on 

the budget and need to develop long-range budget estimates moving 

forward. 

 

The budget hearing will be held before the September 25, 2013 Board of 

Education meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:12 p.m. 

 

 

 


